
We need to support developments such as this.

We need more “missing middle” projects like this in order to increase the housing stock in Guelph.

My understanding is that infill density projects such as this are supported by higher level plans both 
municipal and provincial.

We can’t continue to split new housing into either high rise, or suburban sprawl on the outskirts. 
We need as mix of unit size affordability and built form in every part of the city.

Thank you for your time and consideration.


